
Youth Exchange Report 

"Cancelled", that is the word for Spring!  Every time I checked my email, another camp was 

being cancelled all around the world.  Even our very own, MD19 YEP decided in Mid-March to cancel 

hosting students for this Summer.  It was a hard decision, but necessary nonetheless… I had been busy, 

in January and February getting host families all lined up for the 14 student exchanges we had ready for 

Summer 2020.   

I made a quick trip to Dallas TX, in Mid-February for the USA/North America Youth Exchange 

Conference.  I met some very dedicated, fun loving people to this Lions Youth Exchange Program.  I was 

so excited about the connections made on that trip, I came back and talked George Robison into hosting 

the next conference in Seattle for Feb. 2021.  Unfortunately, that has also been scrapped along with YEP 

camps and host exchanges for 2020.  But don't get bummed out, we'll be BACK!   

 

 

 

Good news is that donations still have continued to come in and I was able to sell some cool 

Prints at the one and only Spring Conference in Langley BC for our Multiple District.  Below is a picture of 

our Wild E.D. Peter Anderson holding one of the prints!  If you want one let me know, all money goes to 

YEP Foundation. 

 

 

 

In Service, 

Tammy Allan 

WWW.MD19LIONSYOUTHEXCHANGE.ORG 

 

http://www.md19lionsyouthexchange.org/

